CROKER DIVISION - FIRE-END & CROKER CORPORATION
7 Westchester Plaza
Elmsford, NY 10523

914-592-3640
info@croker.com

To Qur Valued Customers,

Although we have tried our best to keep prices low, inflation has increased the cost of
materials and labor. After careful review of our product lines, we have found a way to minimize
the price increase while still providing the best possible materials to increase the quality of our
products and services. We are reaching out to advise you that there will be an increase of 5% on
all cabinets.

All orders placed before July 15" will be honored at the current price and invoiced as
such, we encourage you to order soon and take advantage of this. Any order placed after
4:30pm EST on July 14th, 2023, will reflect the increase.

Fire-End & Croker is committed to providing you with the highest quality products and
service in the industry. We sincerely value your business and thank you for puthng your trust in
" us. Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. -




